
Meeting SATURDAY 

It’s not the 1st or 3rd Saturday but we took a week 

off for Homecoming so we need to meet this week 

to catch up. Now that Homecoming has come and 

gone it’s time to put our full focus on the Haunted 

House and on Eagerheart. We will start looking at 

Eagerheart casting this Saturday so come to the 

meeting thinking about your top choices for 

characters! 

Rocky Horror Show Week! 

We are so close to the performance! It is THIS 

SATURDAY! Rehearsals will continue every night 

from 10 to 11pm. Starting Monday, bring all 

costume pieces you have to all rehearsals. This will 

help us find what is missing. There will be a full 

dress Saturday afternoon and possibly earlier if it 

can be fit in. 

A Grimm Haunted House 

The theme for our haunted house this year is Grimm fairy tales. Almost everyone 

got their schedules in and they will be passed on to the haunted house committee 

who will make up a work schedule for each night with both Campus Players and 

Tone Builders. If you have any questions or want to help out, contact Joy or 

Kaitlyn Holler, the Tone Builder President. 

Set Building 

Set building for both of our main stage productions will start this week. Be on the 

look out for messages about when you can come down to Tomari and lend a 

hand. 

Off Book! You 
Ready for This? 

Don’t forget, both 

shows are off book 

this week, starting 

Tuesday. Both shows 

are off Act 1 on 

Tuesday and Act 2 on 

Thursday. Good luck!  

Mini Purple 

Calendar 

10/10 9 Lives Campus 

Show 

10/11 Meeting 

10/19-22 Fall Break 

10/22-23 Small 

Packages Auditions 

10/25 SC vs. Ottawa 

10/27 Load-in! 

NEXT MEETING: October 11th 

Thank you to all who took time out to 
help out with Tom Jones!  

AND 

Thanks to all who helped out with all 
the Homecoming events! 

AND 

9 Lives Campus Show this Friday! 

Committees 

Meeting on Saturday!  Which 
means each of the committees 
need to meet and report to Zoe 
what they discussed! 

Concessions 

We have just two more games. 
We have already made over 
$500 from the past games! 

Oct. 25th and Nov. 8th. 

It works out best to have a least 
7 people work each game. Peo-
ple signed up for these games 
are: 

10/25: Anna, Shane, Zoe, Allie, 
Austin 

11/8: Anna, Shane, Zoe, Caitlin 

If you would like to work either 
game contact Anna.  
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